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Brian F. Wruble

Kathleen W. Bratton

309 Caraballo Lane
Key West, FL 33040

To whom it may concern: December 22, 2023

We have lived at our home since 2009. We are quite close to the Eaton Street Seafood Market. We
consider the Eaton Street Seafood Market to provide a substantial improvement to our quality of life.
We are supportive of their plans to add seating to their restaurant area.

Please feel free to call either of us if you wish to discuss this.

Regards,

Brian F. Wruble Kathleen W. Bratton
646-391-6547 646-391-6577
bwruble@gmail.com kwbratton@gmail.com






